
Teaching and Learning Committee 
 

The Teaching and Learning Committee meet every fortnight to discuss, shape 
and make decisions about teaching and learning at our school. The views and 
opinions expressed by the committee members on behalf of their peers are 
highly valued and are taken into consideration when planning ways in which 
aspects of teaching and learning can be improved. The children's ideas and 
suggestions have already led to significant improvements in the quality of 
teaching and learning. Last year, for example, our new school library, 'The 
Reading Rainforest', was developed using the ideas of committee members 
who worked closely with a designer and a librarian to establish this fantastic 
facility which is now used regularly by all our learners. This year, our priority 
has been to ensure that Pupil Voice drives teaching and learning in all classes 
with our learners consistently making decisions about what happens both in 
and beyond the classroom. 
 

 


